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It is abhorrent that so many dogs are bred for an industry where they are lucky to make it to 3, 
either because they are deemed unsuitable for racing as a puppy and euthanised, or become 
injured during racing and are euthanised, or become too slow to race and are euthanised.  Please 
do not support this industry 


